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DATED:   29 July 2021  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:  Closure of Eastern Cape Regional Office   

 

This serves as confirmation that the Eastern Cape MIBCO Regional Office and Dispute 

Resolution Centre at 55 Newton Street, Newton Park, Port Elizabeth will be closed for a 

temporary period with immediate effect.  

The closure is to allow for the decontamination of the premises due to COVID-19 infections. 

The said offices will reopen on Monday 02 August 2021. 

 

For enquiries contact us on: 

MIBCO National Contact Centre:   0861 664 226 

Eastern Cape Regional Office:  (041) 393 3600. 

 

The safety of our staff, members and stakeholders is our first priority and we apologise for any 

inconveniences caused by this temporary closure.  

 

The MIBCO Team 
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